
Calling local 
businesses

Meet the Buyer Event
Eastern Green Link 2, Peterhead
We are inviting local businesses 
to learn about potential supply
chain opportunities with the 
Eastern Green Link 2 project in 
the Peterhead area. The project 
is a joint venture between SSEN 
Transmission and National Grid 
Electricity Transmission, in 
collaboration with our preferred 
contractors Hitachi Energy 
and BAM Nuttall.

Work is due to commence on this major project 
in 2024 to construct a new high voltage direct 
current (HVDC) converter station in Peterhead, 
underground cabling and over 400km of high 
voltage subsea cable to transport renewable 
energy from the north of Scotland to England.

This project has the potential to create 
local business opportunities in the 
following sectors: 

• Aggregates and ready-mix concrete supply
• Earthworks
• Building contractors
• Surfacing
• Precast concrete
• Mechanical & Electrical (Fire & Ventilation)
• Large plant hire
• Electrical wholesale distributors
• Small tool & equipment hire
• IPAF/First aid training
• Demineralised water and glycol
• Welfare and site services (accommodation, 

security, fencing, skip hire, catering, 
cleaning, office supplies, administration)

We encourage any relevant local businesses 
to attend this drop-in event and discuss potential 
opportunities with the project team. For more 
information contact gillian.doig@sse.com or 
visit easterngreenlink2.co.uk

Meet the Buyer drop-in event
Thursday 16 November 2023, 
2pm-7pm 
Peterhead Football Club, 
Balmoor Stadium, 
Peterhead AB42 1EQ

Calling local 
businesses

Meet the Buyer Event 
Eastern Green Link 2, Goole
We are inviting local businesses  
to learn about potential supply
chain opportunities with the 
Eastern Green Link 2 project in the 
North Yorkshire and Humber region. 
The project is a joint venture between 
SSEN Transmission and National 
Grid Electricity Transmission, in 
collaboration with our preferred 
contractors Hitachi Energy and 
BAM Nuttall.
Work for Eastern Green Link 2 is due to commence 
in 2024. Subsea cabling, underground cabling and 
a new converter station will be developed as part 
of the project. After travelling 440km under the sea 
from Peterhead, a subsea cable will come ashore 
at Wilsthorpe, just south of Bridlington. A cable will 
then run underground onshore for around 70km, 
to a new converter station and existing substation 
at Drax, North Yorkshire.

We encourage any relevant local businesses
to attend this drop-in event and discuss  
potential opportunities with the project team.  
For more information contact  
contact@easterngreenlink2.co.uk or  
visit easterngreenlink2.co.uk

This project has the potential to create
local business opportunities in the
following sectors:

•	 Aggregates and ready-mix concrete supply
•	 Earthworks
•	 Building contractors
•	 Surfacing
•	 Precast concrete
•	 Mechanical & Electrical (Fire & Ventilation)
•	 Large plant hire
•	 Electrical wholesale distributors
•	 Small tool & equipment hire
•	 IPAF/First aid training
•	 Demineralised water and glycol
•	� Welfare and site services (accommodation, 

security, fencing, skip hire, catering, 
cleaning, office supplies, administration)

Meet the Buyer drop-in event
Thursday 25 January 2024, 
11am-6pm
RaisE Business Centre,  
Tom Pudding Way, Goole, 
DN14 6BS


